
The prospect of introducing, or even the REMOTE  possibility of introducing ‘mad cow’ disease into 
Australia is completely ‘MAD. 
  

Who can forget the horrors of the break out in England and its spread to other countries.    
There are no reasonable arguments to allow this to POSSIBLY pcur in  

Australia and I urge you to reconsider your decision to allow these imports of beef from 
countries  which have been contaminated. 

  
Yours sincerely 
  

Paulene & Patrick Hertslet 
  




